

Hello Friend

July 2023

We have had a busy, awesome month! We are so thankful for the prayers, friendship and support from the churches so far on our Stateside summer trip! **THANK YOU** Charity Chapel, Freedom Now, Windy Hill Baptist Church, High Praise Fellowship, Cornerstone and Blissville! Charity Chapel blessed us with a home to stay for a month! It is so appreciated! We also are very thankful for the vehicle we are driving, so thank you Greg Bedell! You are all a blessing to us!

Globe International celebrated its 50th Anniversary! Friday night was the banquet. The biggest blessing for us came on Saturday as the missionary families were arriving at Globe. Seeing and meeting Globe Kids in person was definitely our highlight. As we watched the Globe Kids meeting the other Globe Kids for the first time, it was so special to see each and every reaction of friendship and joy! On Saturday night, we surprised Globe Kids with an ice cream party, played games and gave them gifts. We so love providing Member Care for the missionary kids! It is just plain awesome to see the care, friendship and support they have for each other. They may face unique challenges as missionary kids, but they have our care and support as well as the friendship of other children who go through similar happenings! This ministry is so important! On Sunday, we spoke at Charity Chapel during their missions focused service! Such a great day of not only sharing our happenings, but being blessed with much support from the church!





7000 for being on our team with your support in prayer and monthly investments! Not just a donation; but partnering with us to make a difference! Together, we are sharing the hope of Jesus and YOU share in the blessing!

Beannachd Leibh (Scottish Gaelic for Blessings to you.)

Ryan and Chris



haney1513@yahoo.com

Globe International*PO Box 3040*Pensacola FL 32516 http://globeintl.org/members/haney-ryan-chris

MEANWHILE IN SCOTLAND... BE THE CHANGE

We recently found out that the Ukrainians living at the house were struggling with some needs. Things that are easy to take for granted like having enough laundry detergent. We decided to take up a collection at church to see if we could help out. Our church was very generous, and we were able to get each of the items they had mentioned as well as bless them with some grocery money. At our church, the phrase "be the change" is mentioned a lot. What a blessing for us to get to walk that out in such a practical way!

In the tea room, there are two lovely friends who have come together for years. I had noticed a little while ago that one of them was struggling when speaking. I just did my best to hopefully be helpful to her and show her kindness. The other day, the other lady stopped me at their table to explain what was going on in her health. It was a mix of emotions for me. On the one side, it was very sad news. On the other side, I was able to encourage the lady, and it was a special opportunity for us to show her that she isn't in this difficulty alone. We are supporting her. Sometimes, it feels as though things are such small gestures. How could they help? But, when it is God leading these gestures, they can have a big impact. I am so grateful for the opportunity!

Peace, Cassu

